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Open House 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend Open House. If 

you were not able to attend and have a question, just email us at 

SBrown@meadhallschool.org or NBurns@meadhallschool.org and we 
will be respond. 
 

Homework 

We encourage parents to read every night to their child as this is a 

foundation to their beginning reading. We will begin some written 
homework the first week of September. We are giving our little people 

time to adjust to being back in school all day. 
 

Bedtime Book box 
We are going to make a Bedtime Book box to keep our class made books 

in. We need you to send in an adult sized shoe box to make into our 

Bedtime Book box. Thank you! 
 

Pajama Day 
On Friday, Sept. 6 your child can wear their pajamas to remind us to 

read every evening. We are looking forward to a fun learning day on our 

Pajama Day.  Mother Goose will come in and read nursery rhymes with 

us that Friday morning.  We will have a special breakfast snack that 

morning. And we will be sending home our bedtime book box with a 
couple of our class books in it. We will also be walking to Trinity on 

Laurens to share our nursery rhymes! 
 

Girls 

Please be sure that our girls wear shorts under their dresses or skirts. 
 

Change of Clothes 

It is requested that our kindergarten students have a change of clothes in 

their bookbags in case of accidents. 
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